
Notice of Request for Applications 
HOME-ARP Supportive Services 

 
Mobile Urban County is a recipient of HOME-ARP funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development.  As lead agency for the Urban County, Mobile County Commission requests 
Applications from public and private agencies/non-governmental organizations (NGOs) in the 
Mobile Urban County area (all of Mobile County outside of the City of Mobile and Town of Dauphin 
Island). Submissions to the County must be in accordance with the detailed HOME-ARP Supportive 
Services application, which may be downloaded by visiting the County’s website at 
https://www.mobilecountyal.gov/grants/requests-for-proposalsapplications/. 
 
Applications will also be available by written request to:  Mobile County Commission, Attn: Grants 
Department, South Tower, 8th Floor, Mobile Government Plaza, 205 Government Street, Mobile, 
Alabama 36644. All applications shall contain original signatures. Applications must be received 
by the County no later than 12:00 noon local time on March 17, 2025, as specified in the 
application. 
 

Neither this notice nor the acceptance of any application shall imply a funding obligation to any 

applicant. The County reserves the sole right to approve or reject any and all applications on such 

basis as it deems to be in its best interest.  The County reserves the right to reject any or all 

applications and to waive any irregularities or informalities in the application process.  

 

Mobile County is an equal opportunity employer. The County does not discriminate on the basis 

of race, color, national or ethnic origin, age, religion, disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender 

identity and expression, veteran status, characteristics of personal identity, or any other 

characteristic protected under applicable federal or state law. 

 

Merceria Ludgood 
President, Mobile County Commission 
February 12, 2025 
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